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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Last week: 
 
We had an excellent day making masks, using printing and inspiration from our urban environment. 
The children participated enthusiastically and all produced a personalised mask. I’m sure those 
who saw the procession at the end of the day were impressed with the results! 
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This week: 
We will be at Pakeman for the last classes before Christmas. The children have produced some 
excellent work this term, a selection of which is on display on the SHINE board in the main hall. 
Please feel free to come and have a look! 
 
This Saturday, please ensure that you return consent forms for next week’s ice-skating trip 
(see below) to ensure we can take your child! If there are any medical issues we need to be aware 
of, please do let a member of staff know. 
 
At the end of the day, at 2.40pm, please join us for a round-up of the term’s achievement and for 
the presentation of certificates to our best attendees. 
 
End of term trip: 
For our last session of this term, on Saturday 13th December, we will be visiting the Natural History 
Museum and ice-rink. We hope this will be a fun way to celebrate and mark the end of a successful 
term. Children who attended last week received letters. If your child was absent last week, please 
ask the contact member of staff in your school for the letter and consent form. Please return the 
consent forms this week! 
 
Keeping in touch: 
Thanks to those of you who have checked and updated your contact details. If you haven’t, please 
pop in at the start of the day to check we have the correct contact details for you.  
 
How you can help: 
We appreciate your support in ensuring that children arrive on time so that we can make a smooth 
start to the day. Doors open at 9.45am and we ask you to ensure your children arrive at Pakeman 
by 9.50am at the latest. 
If your child is unable to attend for any reason, please contact me in the school office on:  
0207 6072575. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager) 


